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RED LAND HIGH SCHOOL 

Mrs. Shepski hosted the 2019 Cumberland County Chorus Festival featuring Dr. 
Voorhees from Susquehanna University, and 175 student representatives from 
every high school in the county. They performed a range of songs, 
demonstrating amazing talent and abilities. 
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Dr. Voorhees 
conducting one of the 
many songs performed 
at the festival.
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Elf JR. 
Students of Red Land performed the musical Elf JR. 
this past weekend. They did a wonderful job 
bringing our favorite characters to life. We would 
also like to congratulate Red Land Alumni, Allison 
Hoke, who directed and choreographed this 
production.  

RLHS HIGHLIGHTS 
FBLA: The Red Land Chapter of FBLA was honored in an article in the PA FBLA Penn Pal in December.  
This magazine is distributed to over 13,000 high school students in over 300 chapters across 
Pennsylvania.  The Red Land Chapter was recognized for their participation in the Regional 
Leadership Workshop held in October.  It is quite an honor to have our chapter acknowledged in this 
publication. 

APPLIED GEOMETRY: Students in Mrs. Messinger’s Geometry class 
had to research a famous architect, several of their buildings, 
and describe how geometry was important in the design. Then 
they had to create their own design inspired by that architect. 
We are then doing a museum walk and they have to each 
evaluate three other student's work 
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SPANISH: My Spanish 5 class went to Fishing Creek 
to teach and sing Christmas carols in Spanish to 
the 4th graders.  They did a great job with the 
elementary kids and passed out mini candy 
canes at the end. 

BASIC HOME REPAIR: Mr. Snelbaker brought his Basic Home Repair class to 
the office to apply their learned skills. The students put together a TV 
bracket, found the center of the wall, mounted the bracket, and hung 
the new conference room TV. Previously, the students removed a book 
shelf, creating more space! 

LIBRARY: Over the Thanksgiving break, thirty library desktop PC computers were removed.  The 
students are mostly using their Chromebook's.  Mrs. Metcalfe kept three computers for student use; 
two computers are now set in the library catalog mode to easily look for books without a long log-in 
wait time, and one computer is a self-checkout station. The room looks large without the computer 
tables and all the dangling wires.  The RLHS Library is slowly getting a make over, and Mrs. Metcalfe 
loves to tell her students that, “the only thing we can count on this year is change!”  These are great 
improvements.  

THE HIP NUT: Annabelle Zengerle (pictured on the right), a RLHS senior, is 
taking the stage in the Greater York Dance performance of The Hip Nut in 
the role of Clara.  Photo Credit: @gydanceyourlife
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